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Safety Alert! 
 

Possible Drink Drugging 
Date: October 17, 2022 
 

Incident:   
 Skidmore Student reports possible drink drugging at 
the Mercantile bar establishment on Broadway in 
Saratoga Springs on 10/15/2022 betweeen7-10pm. The 
student, who was not injured, reported feeling 
unusually impaired in relation to amount of alcohol 
consumed.   
 

Safety Tips:   
• Do not leave drinks unattended or consume drinks 

offered or handled by strangers.   
• Be mindful of your drink, even when in your 

hand, while dancing or socializing. 

Information: Anyone with information is requested to  
Call Campus Safety @ 518-580-5566 or X5566 or 
Saratoga Police @ 518-584-1800 
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